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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting is Tuesday, May 26, at 6:30 pm at the Senior Center.  This will be our Fish Fry meeting 
to tie up any loose ends.  There will be no meal at this meeting.

Lions discuss scholarships and fish fry
Lions vice president Pam Tidrow reported that two recipients of scholarships have 
been  selected  along  with  a  perfect  attendance  award  at  Centerville  Senior  High 
school.  The scholarships will be announced during an assembly at the high school.

Lion Pam said there were 24 applicants  this year for the scholarships.  She made the 
announcement  during  the  Lions  Club  meeting  May  11  at  the  Centerville  Senior 
Center.  There were 14 Lions present at the meeting.

Lions  Club  president  Jack  Farmer  conducted  a  discussion  the  Fish  Fry  coming  up  on  Friday  and 
Saturday, June 5 and 6.  It was decided to move the June 1st Fish Fry meeting to Tuesday, May 26 
following Memorial Day.
 

A word from Lions Clubs International President
Joe Preston, Lions Clubs International President, says “Strengthen the Pride through 
service for causes so worthy and just.”   In the May edition of Lion Magazine he says 
that is his opening line of his theme song.  He says the key word in the sentence is 
“service.”   He  continues,  “Service  is  the  cornerstone   of  my program  all  other 
concerns such as membership, leadership and club operations ultimately support, 
enhance and further our service to others.  As Lions, service is our identity, and 
service is our mission.”  

Preston concluded his message with something he composed on an airplane that 
sums up how he feels:  “Our efforts are not over/our journey far from done/lift up 
your hearts rejoice/we've only just begun.”  Something to remember as we prepare for our 36 th annual 
Fish Fry, which supports our service work throughout the year.

Ask a friend to attend a meeting with you!  
Ask one!

Just ask... they might say yes!

 Future meetings and events
June 5 & 6, Fish Fry

June 8, Installation of Officers
June 22, Family Picnic 
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